
 
 

 

Newsletter June 29, 2018 
 
At the Annual Members Meeting in May, one of the homeowner requests for the board 
to address was the installation of dog waste stations in the park / common areas.  We 
are pleased to inform you that there are now two of these stations that will contain bags 
for picking up dog waste and a container for disposal.  These stations are located near 
the play area by the pool and next to the play area / basketball court on Rio Vista Drive.  

 
With this purchase, the board hopes that pet owners will take 
the time and effort needed to help keep these common areas 
clear of pet waste.  The bags will be restocked and the waste 
removed as needed by Pro-Qual, our landscape company, but 
if you note that there are no bags in a dispenser, please let us 
know at the below noted email address or by phone at 480-
759-4945. 
 
If you see pet owners who are not cleaning up after their pets, 
please gently remind them that the tools are available to keep 

the areas clean for our children and families to play.  If they are unwilling to cooperate 
or ignore the request and you know who they are, please send the information to 
EstrellaVista@WeAreVision.com and the Association will send them a reminder.   
 
If there are other locations where you feel that one of these dog waste stations would be 
helpful and would be used, please contact the board at the above email address and we 
will consider your suggestion.  While we obviously can’t put one on every block, we 
want to provide our members with the tools to help keep our community clean and 
healthy. 
 
As always, if you see someone vandalizing these stations, or any structure or property 
within the area of the Association, please report it immediately to the Goodyear Police 
department non-emergency phone number at 623-932-1220 and if you find some 
damage or vandalism that needs repair, please contact Vision at the above email 
address or phone number to let us know so that we may make any needed repairs or 
corrections.   
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